
Notice to the Public and the Profession 

Extension of time to file a Reply to the Notice of Appeal 

Please see the Practice Direction and Order, dated November 1, 2023, which will come 
into effect on November 30, 2023. Going forward, this Practice Direction and Order will 
govern reply deadlines and how they may be extended for General Procedure matters. 

Dated this 1st day of November, 2023. 

(Original signed by Eugene P. Rossiter 
Chief Justice) 

Eugene P. Rossiter 
Chief Justice 
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